
 

 

 

 

 

Completion of Investment in Lonsec Holdings Pty Ltd 
 
Further to its announcement on 17 September 2020, Generation Development Group Limited (ASX: 
GDG) is pleased to announce that its investment in Lonsec Holdings Pty Ltd (Lonsec) was completed 
on 13 October 2020, following the satisfaction of various conditions precedent.   
 
Updates on Lonsec’s performance will be provided as part of GDG’s results presentations going 
forward.  
 
 
 
Authorised by and contact for further information: 
 
For Investors       
Terence Wong       
CFO         
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